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EXTENSION OF TIME PERIOD OF GENERAL AUTHORISATIONS IN TERMS OF SECTION
39 OF THE NATIONAL WATER ACT, 1998 (ACT NO 36 OF 1998)TO 03 SEPTEMBER 2013.

I, BOMO EDITH EDNA MOLEWA, in my capacity as the Minister of Water and Environmental

Affairs, have decided to extend the time period of general authorisations relating to sub-section

21(j) of the National Water Act, 1998 (Act No 36 of 1998, as published in section 3 of the

Schedule to Notice 399 and the time period for the General Authorisations relating to sub-

section 21(e), 21(f), 21(g) and 21(h) of the National Water Act, 1998 (Act No 36 of 1998), as

published in the Government Notice of March 2004, for a further period until 3 September 2013,

subject to change due to a change of any legislation regarding water use authorisation.

MRS LEWA, MP
MINIS ER OF WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS

2 No. 35639 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 29 AUGUST 2012

35639—1

CONTENTS • INHOUD

GOVERNMENT NOTICE

Water Affairs, Department of

Government Notice

702 National Water Act (36/1998): Extension of time period of general authorisations in terms of section 39 of the Act ... 2 35639

Gazette
No.

Page
No.No.

GOVERNMENT NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF WATER AFFAIRS
No. 702 29 August 2012

Printed by and obtainable from the Government Printer, Bosman Street, Private Bag X85, Pretoria, 0001
Publications: Tel: (012) 334-4508, 334-4509, 334-4510

Advertisements: Tel: (012) 334-4673, 334-4674, 334-4504
Subscriptions: Tel: (012) 334-4735, 334-4736, 334-4737

Cape Town Branch: Tel: (021) 465-7531

IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised
that an “OK” slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender’s respon-
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order.

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients.


